
Dear Hope Givers,

We are thrilled to share the remarkable 
progress at our new Hope High School, 
where together we are BUILDING HOPE by 
creating an excellent learning environment. 
This exciting milestone brings us closer to 
our vision: to see orphans and vulnerable 
children in Uganda reach their full potential 
and impact their communities for Christ.

Thanks to the incredible generosity of 
supporters like you, we have already built 
dormitories and five classrooms which are 

filled with eager students! The administration building is fully funded and under construction, soon to house 
essential offices for our principal and staff and serve as the operational heart of the school.

But we cannot stop here. The next crucial step is 
to build a library – more than just bookshelves, a 
library is a place of discovery, where students can 
nurture big dreams and pursue their God-given 
potential. Until then, many of our students must 
study outside “under a tree,” as shown to the right:
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With your help, we can provide our students 
with a proper study space with access to 
resources they need to succeed. Alongside 
the library, we also need to build two 
additional classrooms, which are vital for 
the growing number of students at Hope 
High School. 



PLANS TO
BUILD HOPE
•	 Library: $35,000 still needed 
•	 Two Classrooms: $25,000 each

Our July golf outing was a wonderful kickoff, raising $40,000 toward the library 
project. With your partnership, we can finish strong and give our students a campus 
where they can thrive. Looking ahead, our future plans include building a science lab, 
multi-purpose hall, and kitchen as funds allow.

Enclosed you will find a donation card, or you can donate online by visiting
www.livinghopeforchildren.org and clicking on DONATE TODAY. Please select “Construction –
Hope High School” in the purpose dropdown.

If you have appreciated stock and would like to make a tax-advantaged gift, please email us at
info@livinghopeforchildren.org.

Our deepest gratitude 
to Hope Givers who 
organized and participated 
in the Golf Outing. Your 
efforts have helped lay the 
foundation for our next 
phase of growth! Interested 
in hosting your own 
fundraiser for Hope High 
School? Contact us at info@
livinghopeforchildren.org. 

SPECIAL 
THANKS

HELP US BUILD HOPE

 “MAY THE GOD 
OF HOPE FILL YOU 
WITH ALL JOY 
AND PEACE AS 
YOU TRUST IN HIM, 
SO THAT YOU 
MAY OVERFLOW 
WITH HOPE BY 
THE POWER OF 
THE HOLY SPIRIT.” 

ROMANS 15:13

Our Hope Kids thank you every day for your continued support. By helping us BUILD HOPE,
you can make a lasting impact on a child’s life.

Living Hope for Children is a registered 501(c)(3)  organization. EIN 20-1708304. All contributions are tax deductive to the extent permitted by law.

With much gratitude,
Peggy Walding
Board Chair


